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THE IUE NASA USERS' COMMITTEE

The purpose of the Users' Committee is to represent the interests of
scientists observing with the NASA IUE facilities. The committee meets
twice yearly, usually in March and September, to review the status of

the satellite and to advise the Project Scientist on policy matters
affecting the scientific aspects of its operation. The meetings are
held at the Goddard Space Flight Center and are open to anyone who wishes
to attend. The exact dates and agenda for each meeting are available

on request about a month before the meeting.

IUE Users should always feel free to discuss their problems or concerns
with the Project Scientist or members of the Project staff, In addition,
however, the members of the Users' Committee are prepared to discuss
problems with Users, particularly on matters of policy or subjects of
general concern. Members' terms are staggered so that two new members

are elected at each meeting, based on nominations received from the
Users—-at-large. You are encouraged to nominate for membership individuals
whom you believe would help us make the project productive and responsive
to the needs of the Users. Nominations may be submitted informally at any
time to the Project Scientist or to any other member of the Committee.

The present membership of the Committee is listed below in order of
seniority.

Membership Ends

Fall, 1980 Arthur L. Lane
Blair D. Savage

Spring, 1981 Yoji Kondo
Theodore P. Snow

Fall, 1981 George H. Herbig
Richard F. Green

Spring, 1982 Nancy D. Morrison
Robert F. Wing

Fall, 1982 Paul D, Feldman
Lee W, Hartmann

Ex-0fficio Albert Boggess
Donald K. West

Albert Boggess
IUE Project Scientist
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